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Subject: Recommendation 006REC1078 of the European Union Agency for Railways on the
revision of the technical specification for interoperability relating to “safety in railway
tunnels”

Dear Ms WERNER,

In accordance with the legal basis, the Agency has adopted a recommendation 006REC1078 on the revision
of the technical specification for interoperability relating to “safety in railway tunnels”.

Please find attached to this letter:

The adopted Agency recommendation 006REC1078.
The accompanying report 006REC1078/ACR, which provides information about the development
of this recommendation, working methods, the minority opinions raised by the stakeholders and
the Agency conclusions; and
The light impact assessment report developed in support of the recommendation;

Should you require further clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact me.

For detailed questions, you may wish to contact Mr Plo GUIDO (Pio.GUIDO@era.europa.eu), Head of the
Railway Systems Unit.

Yours sincerely,

/<4BE1
Executive irector

Enclosures: Agency recommendation 006REC1078, accompanying report 006REC1078 and light impact
assessment report
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